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Bealings School
Sandy Lane

Tel:  01473 622376
25th September 2020
Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you for adjusting to the new staggered pick-ups. Please could we remind you once again to come into the playground to wait for your child, this will stop us blocking the road, prevent children from running into it in order to greet you, and allow for increased social distancing.

Thank you also to one of our parents for making the following suggestion about access to school whilst the back gate is inaccessible. We had planned for this once the gate was back in action, but it is obviously also sensible to do it now!

In order to protect children from traffic, please could we ask that in the mornings you approach the school with your children via the back path by the church (this will bring you behind the school and out onto Sandy Lane) and leave the school via Sandy Lane and The Admiral's Head.

At the end of the day, enter via The Admirals Head end of Sandy Lane, but leave with your children by the back path.

We appreciate those living in the immediate vicinity of the school may approach from a different way but this one-way system should benefit those of you parking at the village hall.

Please keep your children close to you on the path and not allow them to run out into the road at the end (Sandy Lane) as they may run straight out into traffic.

Many thanks,

The Bealings Team
Bealings School, Sandy Lane, Little Bealings, IP13 6LW

Telephone: 01473 622376 
     Email: bealings_school@yahoo.co.uk
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